
South  Tahoe  firm  offering
free snowplowing to military
families
For the second year in a row, Alpine Smith Inc. of South Lake
Tahoe joins the SnowCare for Troops Program, a community based
program to provide free snow removal services for military
families with a spouse or family member serving in the armed
forces.

Alpine Smith is offering free snow removal to three active
military  families  and  is  urging  other  interested  military
families to register for participation in the SnowCare for
Troops program by calling (530) 541.0250.
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